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ALTON – Two people, including an Alton Police officer, were taken to area hospitals 
following a collision on Washington Avenue on Sunday afternoon.

Alton Police Public Information Officer Emily Hejna said the incident occurred as the 
civilian passenger vehicle was making a left turn and the front of the squad car struck 
the turning vehicle. Both the officer and the passenger of the vehicle were treated for 
their injuries and released. Charges are pending as a result of that collision.



 

Steven Spencer also contributed to this story.
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